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1.0 PURPOSE
Longton Tennis Club is committed to providing a safe and fulfilling environment by nurturing a culture of openness and inclusivity. We strive to ensure that our members feel welcomed and strengthen our teams by encouraging communication at all levels.
We are committed to prioritising the wellbeing of children and adults at risk and ensure our safeguarding principals are always adhered to including during all programmes and events we run.

We strive to minimise risk, deliver a positive tennis experience for everyone, and respond appropriately to all safeguarding concerns or disclosures.

At Longton Tennis Club we have updated and adopted the latest safeguarding policy from the LTA which is available on our website and in the clubhouse.

Longton memorial Tennis Club has a reporting process in place which allows members to report any grievances related to the running of the club. We take all complaints seriously and investigate thoroughly to ensure that any issues are addressed promptly.

We encourage members to speak out about their concerns and ensure that all complaints are kept confidential if requested.

We ensure that the complainant can speak freely without fear of any form of retribution. 
2.0 Reporting Grievences
As specified by the LTA Complaints Procedure the following should be addressed to the club as a first instance:

· Any issues between members and Longton Memorial Tennis Club.
· Any Issues between individual members.

· Any issues arising from local events and competitions.

To report a concern please email:

Welfare Officer:  Allison Moosa  longtontcwelfare@hotmail.com  or telephone 07814127397

Or

Deputy Welfare Officer: Ron Webster longtontcwelfare@hotmail.com or telephone 07793422507

LTA Contact Information and Important Telephone numbers 

If anyone wishes to report concerns to the LTA, The Customer Support Team is available to help with enquiries Monday to Friday and aim to respond to all enquiries within 3-5 working days.
To report a concern to the LTA please follow this link
Or contact the LTA at sateguarding@lta.org.uk
Our Regional Safeguarding Officer - North is Hannah Knox Hannah.Knox@lta.org
If someone is in immediate danger, please call 999
If you would like advice and support before contacting the LTA, you can call the NSPCC on

0808 800 5000, the police or your local authority.

If you are a child, you can call Childline on 0800 1111
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